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Chris Steller

From: Rob Nudell <rnudell@isd542.org>
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2025 1:22 PM
To: Rep. Peggy Bennett; Rep. Sydney Jordan; sen.steve.cwodzinski@mnsenate.gov; 

sen.julia.coleman@mnsenate.gov; reports
Cc: Deb Henton; valeried@ewald.com
Subject: M.S.121A.041

Good Afternoon; 
This is email is to inform you that Battle Lake has not taken any action, at the present time, with the 
American Indian mascot/logo per the Omnibus Education Policy Bill. 
 
--  
Rob Nudell 
Superintendent 
Battle Lake Public Schools 
402 Summit St. W 
Battle Lake, MN 56515 
(218) 864-5217 


